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Department of Philosophy

To: Karen Ford, CAS Senior Divisional Dean of Humanities

From: Steven Brence, Director of Undergraduate Studies, Philosophy Department

Date: May 21, 2021


The Undergraduate Studies Committee in the Department of Philosophy developed a provisional plan for assessment of our major program in 2020. However, implementation of that plan was interrupted in Spring Term, 2020 by the relative tumult created by the necessary movement of our courses online due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.

The plan has been somewhat revised and refined in the meantime. Although it may undergo further revision prior to the production of an assessment report for next year, we will gather necessary materials for assessment this Spring term so that we may proceed with full implementation of our plan in the 2021-22 academic year.
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Addendum: This plan has been reviewed and approved by Colin Koopman, Department Head of Philosophy (koopman@uoregon.edu). 
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